Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary and Nursery School
'With Christ in our hearts, together we grow'
Headteacher: Mrs ] O’Keeffe

Derwent Drive, Slough
Berkshire, SL1 6HW
Tel: 01628 661886

Friday, 3" March 2017

Dear Parents of Nursery, Reception and Year 1 children,

We are excited to be taking part in the ‘Living Eggs’ project 4
this half term in which your child will be able to learn all about A
the birth and growth of a chick. The eggs will arrive on @ 9N _)L{

Monday 20" March 2017 and the chicks will be with us until
Friday 31° March 2017.

To help make this exciting project possible, we would be very grateful of a
voluntary contribution of £2 from every child.

Please complete the slip below and return to your child’s class teacher by
Friday 10™ March 2017.

Thank you for your continued support,

Miss Goodyear
Assistant Headteacher

To: Miss Goodyear

Living Eggs Project

Child’s name: Class:

| enclosed my voluntary contribution of £2 to help support the funding of the
Living Eggs project.

Signed:

Email: post@olopprimary.co.uk http://www.olopprimary.co.uk

In partnership with The Diocese of Northampton
and Slough Borough Council, Department of Education
Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary and Nursery School has a commitment to safeguarding
and promoting the welfare of children
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